BOARD OF SELECTMEN
EXECUTIVE SESSION MEETING MINUTES
DECEMBER 17, 2014

The Board entered executive session at 8:40 p.m. in Room 105 at Town Hall. Chairman Kevin
Conley, Vice-Chairman Jay Marsden and Town Administrator Paul Le Beau were present.
Clerk Jay Leary was absent.

The Board reviewed the employment agreements for Mesdames Minihan, Bousquet, Kellogg and
Mann and Messrs. Tartakoff, Corman and Smith. Mr. Le Beau noted that they were standard
form three year agreements starting July 1, 2014, that state the salaries for FY15 and FY 16 with
FY17 left open. The benefits follow the Consolidated Personnel By-law except that the
employees are given two additional days off per year. The Board signed the agreements.

AT 9:10 P.M., MR. MARSDEN MOVED, MR. CONLEY SECONDED AND IT WAS
VOTED BY ROLL CALL TO ADJOURN THE ENTER EXECUTIVE SESSION.

AYE NAY
Mr. Conley X
Mr. Marsden X
Mr. Leary Absent
Respectfully/submitted, Approved: / / 2/ 4\1”
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“Paul D. Le Beau
Town Administrator



